
PACHHUNGA UNIVERSITY COLLEGE HOSTEL 
 

Observation of Palm Sunday 2024 

 

On the 24th March, 2024 morning between 6:30AM to 7:30AM, boarders of PUC 

Hostel (Boys & Girls) have observed Palm Sunday. Starting the programme with a prayer at 

PUC Volleyball Court, and then marching together towards the College Gate, singing, shouting 

and praising the LORD. The program has been closed at PUC Fountain with a prayer. 

 

A total of 98 boarders (45 Girls and 53 Boys) participate in this programme. 
 

 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

(Dr. LALMUANPUIA VANCHHAWNG) 

Secretary, 

Hostel & Anti-Ragging Committee, 

Pachhunga University College. 
 


